ATTACHMENT 2

TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

March 7, 2007

SUBJECT: PROPOSED ON-STREET PARKING REGULATIONS FOR NORTH ROBERSON STREET
Dear Resident:

The Town is evaluating the current on-street parking conditions on North Roberson Street near Hargraves Community
Center. Under cumrent parking regulations, vehicles are not permitted to park on both sides of the street except parking
is permitted on Sundays on west of the street.

We are proposing to allow on-street parking on east side of the street during special events at the Hargraves Community

Center. No changes to the west side are proposed and the parking will continue to be prohibited. As part of our
evaluation, we would like to know your opinion about the proposed change.

Please fill out the survey below and return it to us in the attached envelope by March 19, 2007.

Yes, I support parking on east side of North Roberson Sireet during special events ai Hargraves Center.
No, I do not support the proposed change in on- street parking regulations for North Roberson Street.

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS:

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 968-2833.

Thank you for your attention. (Optional) Name & Address

Sincerely, VQL

umar Neppalli, E.IT.
Traffic Engineer
Town of Chapel Hill

Please note mailing address has changed to:
405 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Chapel Hill, NC 27514-5705
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